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Week four...

This week...

We have now successfully held all curriculum
meetings with parents - thank you for your

attendance. You should have received a copy of the
PowerPoint and a form to ask any questions that

you may have. 
Next week, the children in Year 1 will have their

'Space Day' on Friday. A letter with more
information about this has been sent to you. We

look forward to seeing the children in their
costumes. Please do not feel the need to purchase

outfits; a decorated t-shirt with stickers and
markers works just as well, encourage your child to

help. 
We will also have the Surrey Fire service in school
next week to talk to our Year 2 children about fire

safety. They will visit us twice, working with one Year
2 class next week and the other in a few weeks

time. 
Finally, it was just incredible to see our youngest

learners start their 'phonics journey' this week. It is
always beautiful to see young mind discover the

skill of reading. A lot of work to go, but what a great
start! Have a fantastic weekend. 
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In Reception this week the children have been
reading the story of 'The very busy spider'. They also
started learning their first phonic sounds 's' and 'a',
well done! In Maths they were tasked with finding
matching pairs and sorting objects. 

This week year 1 have had great fun learning all
about the British Astronaut Tim Peake. They
watched his rocket launch into space and wrote
some fantastic facts about his time on the ISS
(International Space Station). It has been great to
hear how so many of them went home telling you all
about him.

Year 2 have been learning how to use similes in
their writing. (They’ve all been as busy as bees!) They
loved creating their Christmas cards to support the
fundraising work of the PTA. They have been
developing their skills in Design & Technology to
create working models of castles.




Year 1 dress up Space day
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Year 2 making

castles in D&T



School meals
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a little more...

Medical - any food allergies and
intolerances - e.g. nut, gluten
Religious - e.g. Halal, Hindu
Ethical - e.g. vegetarian, vegan

As part of a recent review, our catering
provider Twelve 15 have looked at ways to
enable them to place further safeguards
around provision of meals to pupils who
require a special diet. 

This includes :

Monday 1st November 
Access the form directly by pressing the
symbol below:




Your child should not come into school if
they have any of the following symptoms:




On forest school days, children should
wear leggings/jogging bottoms (and
the rest of their uniform) and bring in
old trainers/wellies. Dates are on our
school website calendar. 
On PE days children should wear their
PE kit including trainers. 
Please read all emails sent via
ParentMail. 

It’s time for another Krispy Kreme
doughnut sale! The window to order
them will open next week, look out for
the details on ParentMail and in your
WhatsApp groups. A single doughnut
will be £1, a dozen will be £10. The
doughnuts will be delivered on Friday
15th October.

CONSIDERATECONSIDERATE
PARKINGPARKING

The school car park should not be
used by parents/carers under any
circumstances. Please park
considerately off the school site. 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=RbVh2UwQ0E6Fgh9XDwWVzYtWtWInGw9AmsxLRPhIx8lUMEdSQlVLOUdIWFdOTVFLNUYwVkNMNjlERy4u

